
The Board at its meeting of July 23, 2014 adopted the recommendation in the staff report, as 

follows: 

It is recommended that the Board authorize the issuance of a contract amendment with 
Compugen Inc., for the Supply of Microsoft Software, to increase the upset limit amount by 
$5,000,000 resulting in a revised upset limit amount of $11,500,000. 
 




